
    
 
   Briefs from the January 28, 2019 
  Meeting of the College Council 
 

 
Operational Assembly 

 Mike Garrity reported the group did not meet in January and they are continuing to move forward with 
work reviewing and updating College Performance standards.  Currently testing UI5 and will have an update 
to share with the group in February.   

 
Academic Senate 

 Dr. Flaherty reported that Senate does not meet in January.  Ongoing maintenance of by-laws, they are 
updating titles.  The next meeting is February 12, 2:30 pm in B204/210. 

 
Student Success 

 Shelley Tiwari shared information on the Adjunct Teaching Learning and Success (ATLAS) which provides a 
professional development program for Triton’s adjunct faculty.    

 
Coworker Connect Update 

 Christopher Clem provided an update on the Coworker Connect Committee.   Two upcoming events have 
been planned - Coworker Trivia is Tuesday, February 19 at 2:30-3:30 pm.  The event will provide an 
opportunity to socialize and learn more about colleagues.  The second event will be held in Café 64 on 
Tuesday, April 9. 

 
Institutional Updates 
 
Appointment of Vice President of Academic Affairs - At the January Board meeting, President Moore 
recommended Dr. Sue Campos as the new VP of Academic Affairs and the recommendation was approved by 
the board unanimously.  Dr. Campos will begin her new role June 1, 2019.   During the board meeting, faculty 
members expressed concern regarding the process for the appointment.  President Moore, in sharing her 
process for this recommendation, noted that the selection of the new VP internally will facilitate an effective 
transition and help to continue our momentum in academic success.   
 
Presidential Advisory Committee on Equity & Inclusion – President Moore discussed recommendations from 
the advisory committee and its transition to a newly structured diversity committee.  This Diversity 
Committee will become an integral part of Operational Assembly and will be co-facilitated by a faculty 
member and administrator.       

 
College Council Membership  
Several Council members’ terms will be concluding on June 30.  President Moore will work with 
representatives and discuss the process to fill the upcoming vacancies.     
 
Other 
Council discussed the Campus Closing Alert that was sent via text and email for the late start on January 28.  
Reminder to staff:  closures are announced on the Triton website, the main phone number, social media, 
text, email and phone call during business hours.   Please update your contact information with Human 
Resources to ensure you receive the alerts.     

 

/jf 


